
Please do not allow this attack on civil liberties to become 
a law for this state.  It is misdirected and will do much 
more harm than good.   It's based on irrational emotion 
instead of fact and logic.   
 
This is not about protecting anyone, it's about further 
restricting gun rights and, eventually all rights.   We must 
end this guilty when accused and get back to guilty until 
proven innocent.   
 
Please stand up for the Constitution and our God given 
rights and live up to your oath of office. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Nancy Blackstone 
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Blackstone Gun Safety.com 
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